
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 20, 2009 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
This letter is a recommendation for Mottin Golf Course Renovations.  In the fall of 2008, Mottin 
Golf Course Renovations constructed a new practice green, a tee complex and installed extensive 
drainage to our golf course.  They are very knowledgeable and professional in their approach.  
They have experienced personnel and the right equipment for golf course renovations.  Their 
attention to detail is extraordinary and the projects turned out great. 
 
I will 100% use Mottin Golf Course Renovations for future work and will call on them for advise 
and help with a plan of action on new projects.  Not only were the finished projects done to 
perfection, they also left no signs of collateral damage associated with renovation work.  It 
shows their understanding of how to work on golf courses and make all the necessary moves to 
alleviate construction scars.  Again, I highly recommend Mottin Golf Course Renovations for 
any of your construction and renovation needs. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ryan Coccodrilli 
Golf Course Superintendent 
215-643-7664 office 
215-480-0084 cell 


